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Dear Parents 

Trip to Future Fens Workshop 

We are pleased to inform you that year 5 and 6 children have been invited to a Future Fens Workshop 
in Wisbech on Wednesday 19th March 2025. This exciting opportunity will allow children to explore and 
discuss the future of the Fens, considering real-world challenges and developing STEM-based solutions 
for the changes affecting the Fens. 

The trip will take place during the school day. Children will travel by coach to Wisbech at 9.45am and will 
return to school by approximately 1:00 pm. There is no cost for this trip.  The children should wear 
school uniform. 

Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch, snack and water bottle on the day. If you would like to 
order a school-packed lunch, this can now be done in the Arbor app by Friday 14th March at the latest. 

You will be able to give permission for this trip via Arbor from tomorrow morning. 

This workshop promises to be a rewarding and inspiring experience, giving children the chance to take 
on pivotal roles in the future of the Fenland community.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Matthews, Rauf Class Teacher 
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